
The regular meeting of the City Council of Pewee Valley, Kentucky was held on Wednesday July 2, 2025. 

In attendance were Mayor Bob Rogers, Council Members: Paige Bjorn, Henry Walser, Norman Schippert and 

Amanda Mudd, city attorney John Singler and clerk Denise Haney. 

Mayor Rogers called the meeting to order at 6:30PM and led in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

Henry Walser made a motion to approve the June 2025 minutes of the City Council Meeting, second by Paige 

Bjorn and all Council Members present voted in favor. 

 

Financial Report: Updated financials were presented. The city will be preparing for the audit. 

 

Police Report: 

Calls/Runs- 8 

Traffic Stops- 53 

Warnings- 35 

Citations- 18 

Arrests- 1 

House Watches- 2 

Chief Healey completed (24) hours of in-service training. Officer Purcell completed (24) hours of in-service 

training. In- Service training was completed via Blackboard to maintain police coverage and not be away at 

training facilities. PSA on scammers sent out via social media. 

He also prepared a PSA on the 4th of July including safety and responsibility which will be sent out. 

Announcements – Rollington Road construction will be starting on July 7th and will continue for two to three 

months. Magistrate Logsdon passed out information regarding the traffic plan. The mayor thanked the county 

for stepping in. Summer picnic is August the 2nd from 6 to 10 pm. Tree giveaway is Oct. 4th. Community Fall 

Festival is also on Oct. 4th. The mayor announced the creation of a sidewalk committee, Betty Clark and DD 

Hendrickson have volunteered to start the committee. 

 

Reports from Council 

Public Safety- (Paige Bjorn) – No report 

Insurance/Water Quality/ABC 

Administration- (Henry Walser)- No report 

Communication/Website- (Amanda Mudd) – The city council meetings are now live on Facebook. The movie 

night has been rescheduled for Friday, September 12th. 

Sidewalks/Festivities- (Emily Rademaker) – Trimming of the sidewalk along Central Avenue will begin in the 

next week or two. 

Town Hall- (Norman Schippert) – No report Waste Management/Central Park- (Rhonda Laguna) – No 

report 

Roads & Drainage/Environmental Board- (Bob Rogers) – Oak Terrace and Red Plum will be resurfaced this 

summer. 

 

New Business 

 

Open Comments: Magistrate Logsdon says he hopes to get to the residents around Rollington and hand out 

information regarding the road project. He also stated that all Oldham County emergency services have been 



contacted as well. He said he would also follow up with Libs Paving and find out where signage will be placed 

and the traffic plan. 

Tom Clark informed the council and residents that Oldham County EMS services have been ranked and 

accredited very highly and should be congratulated. 

 

A resident requested to be a good neighbor. Choose to mow and weed eat at a more considerate time, like mid-

morning or late afternoon if possible. 

 

Residents did voice concern over fireworks. Central dispatch should be called for any concerns. Chief Healey 

said that if they do get a call while on duty, they will address it. 

 

Pay Bills- Motion to pay bills by Henry Walser, seconded by Amanda Mudd and all council members present 

approved. 

 

Motion to Adjourn made by Henry Walser, seconded by Paige Bjorn and approved by all council members 

present 

 

 


